
Dear All, 
  

This is to inform you all that applications are invited from foreign students for 
admission at the Armed Forces Medical College (AFMC) for 1st year MBBS 
Course, Training year 2009-2010. The last date for submitting application for 
the admission is 24 November 2009. All information related to admission can 
be found at www.afmcbd.com  
  

We would appreciate if you kindly circulate/upload this for wider publicity. 
  

With best regards. 
  

Md. Nazrul Islam 
Counsellor & Head of Chancery 
Bangladesh High Commission 
Canberra 
Tel. 02 6290 0511 
Fax. 02 6290 0544 
Email: hoc@bhcanberra.com 
Web. www.bangladoot-canberra.org   
 


